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Chatham, MA Berkshire Hathaway HomeServices Commonwealth Real Estate and Berkshire
Hathaway HomeServices Robert Paul Properties, divisions of Commonwealth Realty Group, LLC,
will host the upcoming Second Annual Sunshine Soiree, benefiting the Sunshine Kids Foundation,
on Sunday, June 2nd, at Chatham Bars Inn.

Established to brighten the lives of children battling cancer, the Sunshine Kids Foundation has been
a beacon of light for families facing the challenges of pediatric cancer. Through a variety of
programs and activities, the foundation offers support, companionship, and unforgettable
experiences to young cancer patients, fostering resilience and inspiring hope in their journey toward
healing.

Building on the success of last year’s inaugural event, which raised over $82,000, this year’s Soiree
promises to be an even more memorable occasion. Guests will have the opportunity to enjoy live
music from the Marc Greel band, hear from special guests meteorologist Harvey Leonard and news
anchor Maria Stephanos, and participate in silent and live auctions, with all proceeds benefiting the
Sunshine Kids Foundation.

Expanding on last year’s success, tickets for the Sunshine Soiree are now available for purchase.
We encourage all interested parties to secure their tickets early to ensure they don’t miss out on this
unforgettable evening. Additionally, for those interested in supporting the Sunshine Kids Foundation
through sponsorships of the Sunshine Soiree, please visit sunshine-soiree.com or contact
marketing@robertpaul.com.

“We are thrilled to host the 2nd Annual Sunshine Soiree in support of the Sunshine Kids
Foundation,” said George Patsio, Managing Partner of Commonwealth Realty Group, LLC. “Having
had the privilege of meeting some of the Sunshine Kids whose lives have been profoundly touched
by cancer and witnessing firsthand the incredible impact of the Sunshine Kids Foundation, our
commitment to fundraising as an organization has only grown stronger over the years. We hope that
our community will consider joining us in supporting this incredible organization and the children it
serves, as together, we can make a meaningful difference in their lives.”
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